Miss Martha Jean Jessen,
3903 E. Douglas,
Wichita 8, Kansas.

Dear mm Jean:

I am happy to have your letter of the 27th
instent and to know that vou anticipate returning
%o the University.

I feel sure you will have no difficulty in
~ gbtaining as much employment as you desire. I
imagine you plan % enroll in the November term.
Most of the partetime jobs for the five-weeks
term which began this week, have been filled, but
between now end the first of November you will
have ample time to get located. i |

Miss Marie Miller, Assistant to the Adviser

of VWomen, has been notified of your desire %o re- .
“turn to the University, and you will hear from her

wvery shortly in regard to emp loyment,
With best wishes, I o

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




MARTHA JEAN
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THE VALLEY SECURITY COMPANY

720 MASSACHUSETTS STREET

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

September Z28nd.,15943

Fo whom it may conecern:

Tries is to state that I mnave known Vernon Joanson for about
teree vears,during wkich time we mRave financed thé purcaase
of 3 automobiles for mim. He kas always been prompt in tagking
carg of mis obligations and we aave found kim konorable and

fair in kis dealings with us.

The Valley Security aOmpany

&' Y Crroeervee.

5+M.Cameron MNgr.



1847 Barker Ave.,
Lawrence, Kansas.
September <2, 19443,

Mr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas.,

Dear Sir:

Please be advised that Vernon Johnson worked

for me for about a year, such year ending
about June 20th, 1942,

Ir. Johnson's work was entirely satisfactory

and I found him to be diligent in his work.
He 1s honest and trustworthy and you can dépend

upon him to do his work as you wish it done.

Yours very truly,

Lones B

Jenis B. Lardner.







September 15, 19843.

Mr. Jo. J. Jakosky,
Asst., to the President,
University of Southern California,
Los Angeles, Culifornia.

Dear Jay:

Thanks for the letter including the dope
on golf. It is very clever and I ocan use parts of it
at oertain times.

. I played golf with Don Swarthout last
Saturday afternocon and he told ms he had a very
wonderful visit with you and your family.

Also, I scoept with thanks the greeting
of Prof. Willliam R, LaPorte. I am happy to r.etpmuh
his kind though‘h. ;

And the good news r.gsrdins U. FPloyd mbh.
I asked Corlett Cotton to induot him into Rotary Monda
noon, and now Floyd is a full-fledged Rotarian and we
ere immediately putting him to work. A carbon eopy of
- my letter %o him is enclosed.

‘l’hmh for your good wishes. We hope that
we may be able to see the Jakoskys in the not too dis-’

tant future, but we can't figure out how we are going
to do it at pr“mt. ;

With all good wishes, I am

Rotarily yours,



THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA
UNIVERSITY PARK
LOS ANGELES

September 1, 1943

Dr. forrest C. Allen,

Director of Physical Education,
University of Kanses,

Lawrence.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Your splendid letter of August 25th is most sin-
cerely eppreciateds I hope your trevels will bring
you to the West Coest in the not too far distant

future and that we may have the pleasure of playing
some of the local courses here. 1 am certain my
geame would be considerably improved if I had the
benefit of a good coach and friend.

Both Kathryn and I would look forward to seeing
you and Mrs. Allen. With kindest personal regards to

you both, 1 am

Sincerely yours,

(I /s
:ﬁ' /

JJJ/me _ o K ﬁ;ﬁosky

(/%, Sike,) 2t




